Houston, Texas
Oct, 31, 1940

Dr. H. 3. Stenzel, Geologist
Bureau of Xconomic Geology
The University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr., Stenzel:

Thanks for your prompt reply to my letter, I
surely appreciate the separate of "The Yegua Problem,"

Very truly yours

7

R. D. Woods

1065 Hwuble Bldg.






